
 

Date: October 11, 2024 

 

To 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

Ref: Scrip Code: 543351 / Scrip Id: NBL 

Sub.:- Closure of Trading Window 

 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

In reference to Intimation of Board meeting under Regulation 29 of SEBI (LODR) dated October 
11, 2024, the Company has decided to close trading window from Friday, October 11, 2024 till 
the end of 48 hours from the conclusion of the Board meeting i.e. Friday, October 18, 2024, both 
days inclusive, for all the connected persons/officers/designated employees/insiders, directors 
of the Company and immediate relatives of these persons. The trading window for dealing in the 
securities of the Company shall reopen on Monday, October 21, 2024. 
 
During the aforesaid closed trading window period, the promoters, Directors, Key Managerial 
Personnel and Designated Persons and their immediate relatives shall not trade in company 
shares/securities. 

You are requested to kindly note of the same. 

For, Naapbooks Limited  

 

 

 

 

CS Sahul Jotaniya 

Company Secretary & Compliance officer 
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